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Cemetery Commission will meet at the  
  

  Mt. Pleasant Cemetery Chapel 
  Wednesday, December 14, 2016 at 9am  

  
On the agenda: 

 
 Approve minutes of November 09, 2016 meeting 

 Sign deeds 
 Finalize engraving policy for columbarium   
 CPA meetings and final application 

 Green burial 
 Review monthly tally 

 New business 
  

  
 

 
 

 

 

TOWN OF ARLINGTON 

 

Mt. Pleasant Cemetery 

70 Medford Street, Arlington, MA  02474 

Telephone:  781-316-3276 

Fax:  781-316-3280 

www.arlingtonma.gov 


